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We have had a lovely first few weeks back to school.   It has been lovely seeing the 
children in their new classes and seeing what they are learning.  Please contact me or 
any other member of our team if there is anything you would like to discuss. 
Kind regards 
Mrs Kerr 

 

 

Meet 
the 
Teacher 

Thank you to everyone for attending our Meet the Teacher event.  We hope you 
enjoyed meeting your child’s new teacher and seeing their new classroom.   

Dress 
Down 
Day 

Thank you for your generosity and kindness on our first dress down day.  We raised 
over £300 for Breast Friends and Family and we all had a lovely time on our Pink 
Walk.  Thank you to everyone who joined and supported us. 

Parent 
Council 

Our first Parent Council meeting of the year will be held on Wednesday 4th September 
at 6.30pm in Knightsridge Primary School.  We look forward to seeing you all there. 

School 
Gates 

All school gates will be closed during school hours.  Please close the gates behind you 
if you are coming into or leaving our school and nursery.  For children’s safety it is 
important that the gates are closed throughout the school day.   Thank you. 

School 
Contact 

Please contact us on 
Phone - 01506 280610 
Email - wlknightsridge-ps@westlothian.org.uk 
All of our newsletters and copies of communication can be found on our school 
website. https://knightsridge.westlothian.org.uk/article/16756/Parent-Zone  

Drop 
off and 
Pick Up 

With the exception of P1 parents, can we request that parents/carers do not enter 
the playground. 
This allows us to ensure the safety of all children and allows children to easily identify 
trusted adults as well as allowing staff to monitor who enters the playground to 
safeguard all children.  
After the September weekend we ask that Primary 1 parents drop their child off at 
the gates.   
There will be no change for any child who has individual drop off arrangements. 
There is no change to our collection arrangements at the end of the day and parents 
are welcome to come into the playground to collect their child from 3.15pm Monday 
to Thursday and 12.25pm on a Friday. 

Dates 
for 
Diary 

4th September- Parent Council meeting at 6.30pm 
10th September – Football fundraiser (see separate communication) 
13th, 16th, 17th September- HOLIDAY 
18th September- Pupils Resume 
27th September- MacMillan Coffee Morning (more info to follow) 
8th/9th October- Parents Night 
Friday 11th October- Last day of term 
 

mailto:wlknightsridge-ps@westlothian.org.uk
https://knightsridge.westlothian.org.uk/article/16756/Parent-Zone

